
Health care committee member, 

 

            I am writing to ask for your support on the house bill 2642. As a licensed Esthetician of 

five years, practicing safe esthetics is my number one top priority. This bill will protect the 

consumer from receiving treatments from unskilled professionals. I have been working in a 

medical spa for several years and have taken it upon myself, as a responsible professional, to 

further my education to keep up with safety and technology. I have also received a national laser 

certification, that I felt was of great importance. This bill will ensure that proper training and 

education is the standard for all estheticians that want to perform more advanced 

esthetic services. Training and certification would differentiate between a general spa service and 

a medical spa performing more advanced treatments. My career is dependent on whether this bill 

passes. Estheticians are skin care professionals and deserve the opportunity to advance their 

education to serve the public with the growing technologies and ensure that the industry 

stays safe for all consumers. Again, please help support this important house bill 2642. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Anna Lyons 

Licsensed Esthetician 

 

 

 


